November 19, 2020 Meeting Notice

Specially called Meeting of the
Mississippi Commission on Environmental Quality

Please take note that a special “in person” meeting of the Mississippi
Commission on Environmental Quality will take place on Thursday,
November 19, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., for purposes of conducting an
evidentiary hearing related to Gold Coast Commodities, Inc. This
meeting will be held in the Commission Hearing Room at the offices of
the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality at 515 East Amite
Street, Jackson, Mississippi. As always, the public is invited to attend.
Masks and social distancing are required.

Posted October 29, 2020
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